Dear Veteran,

Hello! The students and staff at Fort Vancouver High School would like honor your service to our country, and invite you to attend our annual veteran's assembly and brunch on Friday, November 6, 2015.

The assembly will be held in the Fort Vancouver High School gymnasium, and will begin shortly after 9:00am. Prior to the start of the assembly, we would love to treat our guests to coffee and treats in the gallery, so please feel free to arrive a little early! We will have staff and students at the main entrance to welcome and escort you to the festivities. The assembly will run for about an hour, and will be followed by a brunch where you can visit with other veterans, as well as Fort staff and students.

Thank you for your brave and selfless service to our country. Without people such as yourself, we wouldn't enjoy the freedom and security that too many of us take for granted each and every day.

If you would like to attend, please RSVP by phone or email. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. I have listed the contact information below. Also, please feel free to pass this invitation on to other veterans or those currently serving in the military that you may know.

We hope you will be able to attend, and look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,

Melissa Parlee Physical Education Teacher, Fort Vancouver High School Melissa.Parlee@vansd.org (360) 901-6012